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From 2nd January 2019 there will be a small change to the Yellow, Red, Blue and Green needle exchange packs as they will have a new 0.35L sharps bin. The Grey pack will retain the 0.5L bin.

As a result of the packs taking up less space the Yellow, Red, Blue and Green packs will come in boxes of 30 rather than 25.  Orion have assured us that they will be happy to provide mixed packs, which may be helpful for smaller volume pharmacies.

Orion have moved most of their customers over to the new sharps boxes and assure us that this has not caused any problems.  We have tested the sharps bins with service users in one East Riding needle exchange and there did not seem to be any concerns.

If you have any queries or problems with the change please contact: tony.margetts@eastriding.gcsx.gov.uk
